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Prayer Requests:


Pray 4 God’s presence in our lives


Pray 4 our world – Jesus making all things new!


Pray 4 the Lord to guide students to BU music 


Pray 4 many struggling with overuse symptoms


Pray 4 Jordan Locke’s grandmother – 2 artery blockages & kidney disease, surgery good


Pray 4 Mrs. Hrivnak – vocal health


Pray 4 Ella Castro – family issues


Pray 4 Sonja Hakkinen – voice concerns


Pray 4 Hannah van der Bijl’s Opa – expected to pass any day


Pray 4 LaDeshia Lonie – sister passed away


Praise 4 calling from God


Pray 4 knowing and pursuing calling with joy


Pray 4 Bailey Bradshaw – physical therapy 4 hip


Pray 4 Jessica Schmidt & housemates – burglary


Pray 4 Rebekah Miller friend’s sister – baby complications


Pray 4 Rachael Boxill’s friend Annalisa – stepfather passed away, mom died a year ago


Praise 4 Mrs. Lane expecting baby!


Praise 4 Juries passed!


Praise 4 bdays –  Tori Turnbow (10/6), Jessica Schmidt (10/10), Miranda Kunk (10/14)





Announcements: �


Area Meetings:


PIANO (Thursdays, 11am, CH) – Nov 10, Dec 1


VOICE (Thursdays, 11am, CH) – Oct 20, Nov 3


STRING (Mr. Song’s Studio or RR) – Nov 9 @ 4:30pm,


       Nov 18 @ 4:15pm


INSTRUMENTAL(Mondays, 4pm, RR)–Oct 24, Nov 28


GUITAR (Mondays, noon, Rm 110) – Oct 17, Nov 28





Best of Belhaven: 


Josh P & Hannah vdB (Bring Him Home)


Zak J & Hannah vdB (Dvorak Concerto)


Rebekah M & Mrs. Sudderth (Sonata in A Major-Allegro)


Miranda K (Bach) 


Daniel J & Mrs. Sudderth (Concerto in G - Prelude)


Jessica S & Mrs. Sudderth (Intro & Tarantella)





The First United Methodist Church of Brandon, MS desires to hire an organist.  Duties include two traditional worship services on Sundays (8:30 am. and 10:45 a.m.) and choir rehearsal on Wednesdays (7:00 p.m.) Interested? Contact Donna Beasley: 601-750-8170.  





Formal Dresses: Mrs. Bateman has a whole closet full! If you would like to borrow one for a performance, please contact her at 601-953-1233.





Prayer Group Meetings: Come to the Conference Room at 2pm on Wednesdays to pray with us.





Be sure to sign up to perform in MSC! There are 82+ performances to be completed for the semester, only 12 students have performed so far, with only 6 MSCs left. Do the math!                                            


























Calendar: MSC: WinShape Camps


October 14, Fri, Ms. Wilma Jensen Organ Recital,   


      7:30pm, First Pres Church in Vicksburg, FREE


October 15, Sat, Zakary Joyner Jr. Violin Recital,   


     3pm, CH


October 22, Sat, Ella Castro & Maddi Jolley Joint Jr.  


     Violin & Voice Recital, 7:30pm, CH 


October 25, Tues, Last day to drop a class


October 28, Fri, Lauren Barger Jr. Violin Recital,  


      7:30pm, CH


October 31, Mon, Beth Walczak Sr. Piano Recital,


      7:30pm, CH 





Guest Artist in Theatre: Aaron Young is currently starring in FIDDLER ON THE ROOF on Broadway. He is visiting the Theatre Department on Monday, Oct. 17 and all are welcome to sit in on classes, workshops, etc. See schedule below. 


     9-9:50, Audition Techniques in Barber (Audition Masterclass; bring monologues)


     10-10:50 & 11-11:50, Acting I in Barber 


(Working as a Professional Actor)


     1PM-2PM, "Tradition" Choreography (Tony-Nominated, Original Choreography from the current FIDDLER revival) in the Flex Theatre


     2PM-3PM, Available for Questions, in CFA 151


     6PM-6:30PM, Mini-Concert in the Flex Theatre


If you would like to learn more about Aaron, please visit:http://www.aaronyoung.net/





Moment for Missions:


Internship in Japan – contact Rachel Reese 


     (� HYPERLINK "mailto:rglorifygod@gmail.com" �rglorifygod@gmail.com�) 


Working w/ Refugees in Linz, Austria – contact Dr. Sachs (� HYPERLINK "mailto:ssachs@belhaven.edu" �ssachs@belhaven.edu�)


Shining Light prison ministry – contact Kelly


      Enck (� HYPERLINK "mailto:kelly@shining-light.com" �kelly@shining-light.com�) 


WinShape Camps  





Words to LIVE by: 





“Brooke, Did I ever speak to you of the ‘Gospel of the Almighty A’? So many Belhaven students suffer needlessly in trying to be perfect in academics…and, in the other areas of their life as you have so clearly detailed below. Blessings, Dr. Sachs.”





“I remember you always told me that you were happy that you were happy that I did not have a 4.0 for my GPA because of the entrapment of being perfect in academics. And I can attest to that truth, because once I lost my 4.0 it was amazing how free I felt to simply work hard, try my best, and live life. It reduced a lot more stress so that I was able to play music better, study better, and even test better. It may sound counterintuitive, but for you to encourage me to lose my 4.0 was the catalyst to playing piano better. – Brooke” Kressin Lewis, Class of 2015








